
October 18, 1976 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, MD 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of October 4, 1976. 

Enclosed are copies of our lists of Warren Commission documents releaoed 
by reviews of the records from 1970 through 1975, including the lists of 
documents released by the 1975 review. Copies of all these lists were 
sent to you at the time. the documents were released. Copies of the 
documents released by the 1975 review will be delivered to Mr. Lesar L6s 
soon as they are finished. 

Enclosed also are copies of the only documents having any relation to the 
medical evidence and autopsy of President Kennedy of which_ we are aware 
that you do not have copies. They consist of Commission DoCument 1269 
and papers relating to the transfer of the autopsy x-rays and photographs 
to the General Services Administration by the Kennedy family. These 
documents have not previously been sent to you because you did not order 

copies of any of the documents released by the 1975 review, which 1,1:2).1ded 
CD 1269, until your letter of September 24, 1976. 

Sincerely, 

(MISS) JANE F. SME5.1 
Director 
Civil Archives Division 
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